

6 July 2020

Dear Year 9 Parents,

As you are aware, we are hoping to bring Year 9 students into school on Wednesday 15 July. This is a chance for them to play some sport in line with the relevant professional body guidance but more importantly to have some face to face time with their peers and teachers. We are restricted in the number of students we can cater for at any one time so we will only host two forms at each session. We will also use this time as a chance for students to return their textbooks in certain subjects. We really hope your son is able to join us but we understand this may not be possible for all.

Please complete this two minute form by **Thursday 9 July** so we know who to expect on the day.

A few points to note for the day:

- Students are to arrive dressed in their PE kit
- They must bring their own named water bottle and snack should they wish
- Students should arrive via the pedestrian gate and make their way to the main school field
- They will leave the school via the boarding exit on Green Road
- Once the session is finished, they must leave the school site promptly
- If the forecast is hot, they should come with suntan lotion already applied
- It is the student's responsibility to respect physical distancing
- If the weather is bad, then sadly, we may have to cancel at late notice
- Please could textbooks be returned for Latin, French and English. Can you ensure your son's name is in the book.

Timings for the day:

•	9.00-10.15	9AJ and 9CG
•	10.30-11.45	9DC and 9GF
•	12 15-13 30	9SC and 9SK

We are looking forward to welcoming your son back to school.

Kind regards

Alex Wallace Deputy Headmaster

Royal Grammar School Amersham Road High Wycombe Buckinghamshire HP13 6QT **07492198**

Telephone 01494 551408

Facsimile

01494551410

Email arw@rgshw.co

arw@rgshw.com

Website www.rgshw.com **Headmaster** Philip Wayne

Registered No.